SEWATARO
’\\\“"mﬁ‘*

— == \\

SUMMER AS IT SHOULD BE...

May 16, 2022
Town Manager Hayes and the Sudbury Select Board,

Greetings to all. Because there is no sense in burying the lead, we’d like to start by expressing our
excitement about the renewal and our gratitude to Charlie Russo and the rest of the Select Board, Town
Manager Hayes, and Town Council for working with us towards a contract that will benefit the residents of
the Town of Sudbury and allow for us to continue to operate Camp Sewataro for many years to come.

We are very excited about working with various groups in town, including the Commission on Disabilities,
the Senior Center, and the Park and Recreation Commission as we move into this new contract term. We
are hopeful to foster new relationships and welcome many more residents onto the property in the coming
years, as we continue to serve those groups who have made Sewataro their outdoor meeting place over
the past 2.5 years. We are most looking forward to getting to work on improving accessibility, and look
forward to developing new partnerships throughout that process.

We will soon begin welcoming Staff onto the property in a few weeks as our training season gets
underway. The property looks beautiful, with our spring trees and flowers in bloom and the grassy fields
and ponds ready to welcome our campers. We are also thrilled at the recent resurgence of fishing and
playing on property as the weather improves. We had many visitors in the winter, but there is nothing
quite like watching everyone head back outdoors as we welcome the warmer weather.

We can’t wait for our Second Annual Sounds of Summer event, which is taking place June 16 4pm-8pm.
The event will consist of four musical performances, along with a food truck and an ice cream truck. We
are hoping that the weather cooperates with us this year and that many residents will join us as we kick
off the summer!

Please join us for the secor

SoundsS of Summ
@ Sewataro |

Thur«;day, June 16 4pm-8

Thank you!
The Sewataro Team



